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Thursday Sept 4, 2014 
from 6:00-8:00p.m.

Wakulla Welcome Center
1493 Coastal Highway, Panacea

The Healing Arts of Wakulla County (HAWC), on behalf of the 
Wakulla County Coalition for Youth, Inc., would like to invite you to a clebration of the stunning visual history 
of Wakulla’s local fishermen, shrimpers, crabbers, crab-pickers, oystermen, trap-makers, boat-makers and more. 
46 winning photographs that showcase the heritage of our seafood and maritime industries will be on display in 
our gallery along with a multimedia presentation of hundreds of more photos and videos at this historic event.

For more information, please contact Herb Donaldson at wakullawater@gmail.com or Chuck Robinson at 
chuck@bricklauncher.com. Be sure to also check out our website: www.wakullasworkingwaterfronts.com
and our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/wakullasworkingwaterfronts. Or call: 850-879-2010.
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